
 

 

Welcome Pre-Schoolers 

                  

 

Reminders! 

1. No School on Monday, 

September 3, 2018 

2. Every Friday school 

ends at 2:30.  

 Ms. Walla 
 

 

3. Make sure your child 

has extra clothes.  

Pre-School Weekly Newsletter  

 

4. Open house will be 

Friday, September 7. 

2018 from 3 to 6.  

Dear Family,  
 

 

 

Any questions or concerns 
feel free to contact me 773-
225-7273.  

\ 

 

Welcome to our school! Welcome to ICCI Academy Preschool. We 

are delighted that your child is part of our preschool family. I look 

forward to getting to know each child as we grow together this year. 

We have created this newsletter to keep you informed of what is 

happening in the classroom. Every Friday, a new newsletter will be 

posted online to inform you what we are learning about the following 

week. This newsletter, will give you insights about activities beginning 

Tuesday, September 4, 2018.  

The beginning of the year, we will spend a lot of time talking about 

rules, responsibilities, and manners. Our lessons and activities are 

centered and are focused on these areas in the classroom.  

Children will also learn how to responsible by organizing the 

classroom, putting items back where they go. Everything in our 

classroom is organized in a certain area, and it will remain the same 

through the school year, so it is important that’s students explore the 

classroom on their own, to know where these items belong.  

 

 

.  

 
We are learning about:  

Math:  

-Numbers 1-10 

Language Arts:  

-Alphabets and Sounds D-G 

Social Studies:  

-Friends, and Sharing 

Islamic Studies:  

-Who is Allah? 

Arabic:  

-Beginning Arabic Letters and 
Arabic Numbers.  

-Dua: Eating, and sleeping, 

Science:  

Weather  

  


